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Dear Business Owner:

I am proud to announce the availability of advertising space on the fences of the athletic fields at the
District’s James Lee Regional Park. Three-by-eight foot signs will be printed with your business
advertising and for a fee of $300 per sign; your banner will fly at all athletic events for an entire season.
At the beginning of each season thereafter you will be contacted for your option to renew.

I am happy to work with you to put your business advertising in front of the public to show your support
for youth athletics across the whole Carson Valley on one or all three of our sports fields.

The District has dedicated all revenue generated from all fence sign advertising to the continuing
support of youth sports programs and facilities.

I look forward to your personal visit to our Park.

Sandi Eisele
District Analyst-Community & Human Resources
seisele(@indianhillsnevada.com
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